
At Ventia, 
all roads 
lead to home

This year, we’re elevating our commitment 
to Road Safety Week. In fact, we’re placing an 
emphasis on safer driving for the whole month 
of june with our new safe driving campaign - 
‘all roads lead to home’.

Learn more — scan the QR code to 
access our Ventia microsite, where 
you can find a range of training 
and support materials. 

https://connect.ventia.com/safe-driving/

